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MEMO 

TO:  Chairperson Wetzel and Commission Members  

FROM: Andrew Beyer, P.E. 

DATE:  December 8, 2022 

RE:  Public Works Commission Meeting of December 13, 2022 

 

Agenda Item: 

Update, no action required: Urban Nonpoint Source Planning Grant update - proposed ordinance 

revisions 

BACKGROUND: 

Update, no action required: Urban Nonpoint Source Planning Grant update - proposed ordinance 

revisions 

The City of Watertown received a Wisconsin DNR (WDNR) Urban Nonpoint Source (UNPS) Planning Grant in 

2021. A portion of the grant will reimburse the City for staff time associated with revising several storm water 

related ordinances. A presentation will be given to the Commission at the December 13th Common Council 

meeting that will detail proposed ordinance changes.  

 

 

 

 


